
Cultural Arts Commission Recommendation to Deaccession “The Hatter of Rockville.” 
 
The recommendation was voted on and passed at the Cultural Arts Commission meeting 
on Wednesday, February 12, 2025. 
 
The Cultural Arts Commission recommends the deaccessioning and disposal of The Hatter 
of Rockville banner by Megan Marlett after due diligence to capture historical information 
relevant about the piece and to have removal of the banner take place at a mutually agreed 
upon time with the property owner.  
 
• The motion was made by Susan Hoffman. 
• The motion was seconded by Liz Ortuzar. 
• All in favor: Melissa Beattie, Frances Bevington, Cristin Cash, Susan Hoffmann, Howard 

Jung, Liz Ortuzar, Brian Rogers, Anna-Mária Vág. 
• Lydia Tyburski did not vote.  
• Karen Askin recused herself due to being employed by Morguard to assess the Art in 

Public Places artworks in Town Center. 
 


